
 

 

HUTCHINSON HAPPENINGS FOR THE MONTH OF March 2013 

The more things change, the more they stay the same!   

 

Good to be back at Hutch!  The kids are great and the staff is awesome and hard-working, 

as always! 

Most notably, the students are readying for the STAAR tests, which will be at the first of 

April for 4th and 5th grades, and then at the end of April for all grades.  Teachers are hosting 

tutorials Monday through Thursday for reading and math. 

Hutch celebrated its 90th Birthday before Spring Break.  Pictures from the day are from 

technology paraprofessional, Christy Myers. 

  

  



 

 

   

 

STAAR Rally—your teachers at work!! 

  

 



 

 

UIL Winners 2012! 

 

Hutch Raises Mega-Funds through a Penny Drive for Our 3M Palace Theatre! 

 


